Timothy L. Baldwin Coordinator tbaldwin@mywwps.org 810.610.6559 (cell)

Jason Nostrant
Counselor
jnostrant@mywwps.org

Lynn Maljak Administrative Assistant Imaljak@mywwps.org



28600 Suburban, Warren, MI 48088 | Phone: 586.439.4407 Fax: 586.578.9474

April 2, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian/Student:

On Tuesday, April 9, 2024, Enterprise High School students, excluding seniors will take either the PSAT 9/10 exam, or the SAT exam with essay. Seniors will not have school on this day. We encourage them to continue to work on e2020, in preparation for completion of their required courses. All students scheduled to take the state mandated SAT (all juniors) or PSAT (all ninth and tenth graders) exam will report to the cafeteria no later than 7:15 am. The PSAT & SAT exam will be completed on this day. Students taking the SAT exam will be released at approximately 12:45 pm on this date. Students will not be released earlier if they finish. Sophomores taking the PSAT test will be released from approximately 11:00 am to noon. They will not be released earlier if they finish. Please be aware that all cell phones and all electronic devices are to be left at home or must be turned into the office before the exams begin. Also, Enterprise will not be serving lunch on this day, but breakfast will be served beginning at 7:00 am. A snack and juice will be provided as per SAT/PSAT guidelines.

Thursday, April 11: Thursday, April 11: All juniors must complete the second day of ACT Work Keys testing and are to report to the cafeteria no later than 7:15 am. There will be no school for 9th, 10th or 12th graders. We encourage everyone to work on e2020. Students who are taking the ACT Work Keys will be released from approximately 11:30 am to 12:00 pm after the testing is complete. They will not be released earlier if they finish. Please be aware that all cell phones and all electronic devices are to be left at home or must be turned into the office before the exams begin. Again, Enterprise will not be serving lunch on this day, but breakfast will be served beginning at 7:00 am.

We thank you so much in advance for your cooperation during the testing.

Sincerely,

Timothy L. Baldwin/Principal